
 

 

 

April 19, 2021 (Revised letter)  

Dear Farmers’ Market Prospective Vendor: 

The Town of East Haven would like to invite you to be a vendor at our Farmers’ 

Market this season. The East Haven Farmers’ Market mission is to improve the 

health of our residents while providing a venue where local farmers, producers, 

crafters and artisans can come together to provide a variety of fresh produce 

and related products directly to our residents and visitors.  

The Farmers’ Market will be held every Sunday from 8:00 AM - Noon beginning 

on July 18th through the second week of October. The market will be located 

on the East Haven Town Green. 

In an effort to bring high quality produce to our community and support our 

local farmers, we are asking all products sold at the market must be grown 

Connecticut grown.  Purchasing from a wholesaler is not allowed under any 

circumstances. 

Vendors that are interested in selling at the East Haven Farmers’ Market are 

encouraged to complete and submit the attached application.  

Checks should be made payable to East Haven Farmer’s Market. 

Please mail completed application, fees, and all supporting paperwork to:  

Town of East Haven Farmer’s Market 

Attn: Michelle Benivegna 

250 Main Street 

East Haven, CT 06512 

  

For more information about the East Haven Farmers’ Market please visit 

www.townofeasthavenct.org or contact Michelle Benivegna at 203-468-3371 , 

Regina Araujo at 203-468-3204 by email at 

mbenivegna@townofeasthavenct.org   or raraujo@townofeasthavenct.org  

We hope you are interested in participating in our town’s farmer’s market. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

  

Michelle Benivegna 
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